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Star Readers . . .  

 

These students were recognized as Star Readers 

for the month of May: Spencer L, Jaden A, Jack D, 

Kristen A, Gavin P. 

 

Mathletes for month of May:  Chloe M, Izabella G, 

Emma H, Kaitlyn M, Taylor B. 

 

Caught You Being a Bucket Filler Students for 

June: Saxon P, Paige P, Skyla S, Hayden F, Gavin P, 

Zach S. 

 Congratulations!! 

 

 

Looking for Quality After-School Care? 

The Apohaqui Village Clubhouse,  

After-School Program is open daily 

from 2-6. We enjoy group play, art 

projects, science days, computer lab 

time, free play, and also homework 

time. For further information please 

call 433-2273. 

 

 
Attention Students! 

Talent Show 
There will be a Talent Show Friday, June 24th for 

the students by the students.  See Mr. Britten 

with your idea for the show!  

 

 

 

NOTE: Hot Lunch and milk programs will finish 

on June 17th. These will not be available during 

the last week of school. 

  

 

Reminders 
 

Tuesday, September 6th, 2016 - School re-

opens.  School supply lists will be sent home with 

your child’s report card and posted on our school 

website.  Have a safe and happy summer! 

 

Next year’s school calendar dates will be put on 

the District and school websites as soon as it is 

approved. 

 

In the Fall of 2016, there will be staggered entry 

for Kindergarten students as has been the 

practice in the past. Details on this will follow. 

 

Literacy Minute: 

 

It is extremely important for your child to read 

and write over the summer! The Sussex Library 

offers a Summer Reading Club; taking part in 

this program is one great way to encourage your 

children to continue reading during the summer 

holiday. There are many other ways to engage in 

reading and writing. 

 

Encourage your children to:  

- Take turns reading aloud every day;  

- Have them write postcards to family and 

friends;  

- Listen to audio books in the car; 

- Read the same book your child is 

reading and discuss it;  

- Have your child keep a summer 

scrapbook – have them tape in 

souvenirs, pictures, postcards and ticket 

stubs. Then they can write captions, 

labels, and detailed descriptions on 

those items. The scrapbook will give 

them many ideas to write about when 

they return to the classroom in the fall. 
 

 

 

Note: 

June 24th is a half-day for 

students. Bus dismissal times TBA. 
 

 

 

 

Thank you for your support of our 

Mother’s Day Sale.  The students had great fun 

and $205.70 was raised. 

 

Also, a big thank you to Kennebecasis Valley 

Womens Institute and the Sussex Vale Quilters’ 

Guild for their donation to our school to be used 

for healthy snacks! 

 

 

 
Reduce – Reuse – Recycle – The Green Team will 

be doing the draw for an E-Reader on June 24th.  

Students receive one ballot for the draw for every 

5 batteries. This prize is being donated by the 

Home & School.   

 

 

 

Looking ahead to next year: 
 

Kindergarten – Mrs. Hoyt 

Grade 1 – Mrs. Ravn 

Grade 2 – Mrs. Best-Godin 

Grade 3/4 – Mrs. Surrett/Mrs. Bettle 

Grade 5 – Mme. Carr 

 

 
 

! 
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Kristen A. Tyler A. Jack B. 
 
Joel C.  Valerie C. Isaiah C. 
 
Jack D. Jonathan D. Rhys D. 
 
Hayden F. Hunter F. Colten F. 
 
Izabella G. Kennadi H. Cory H. 
 
Syrus K. Ashton K. Makailah L. 
 
Jaiden L. Kalyn M. Cale M. 
 
Jacob M. Robert M. Chloe M. 
 
Vance M. Declan O. Paige P. 
 
Gavin P. Skyla S. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HOME & SCHOOL NEWS 
 

Thank you to everyone to came out for our Family 

Fun Night on May 18.  This event was a huge 

success!! 

 

We have a very exciting End of Year Celebration 

planned for June 22 at the school.  Any parents 

willing to volunteer for the day can contact the 

school!   

 

The new executive for Home and School for 2016-

2017 year is: 

President - Jennifer Loughery 

Vice President - Mariela Frits 

Secretary - Michelle Hornbrook 

Treasurer - Julie Soucy 

 

Have a safe and happy summer!  

 

 

  Marigolds in Apohaqui 
We will be planting marigolds 

during the second week of June 

Permission slips for 2 classes to 

leave school grounds will come 

home. The other classes will be 

planting on school grounds.  

 

 

Father’s Day Trees  
 

 

For Father’s Day we will promote our “Go Green” 

theme and provide funds for our playground.  Each 

child will be provided an evergreen tree to plant 

and care for together!  These will be brought home 

on Wednesday, June 15th.  Your generous 

donations will be collected for our playground fund.  

Thank you in advance! 

 
Supporting kids' health for more than 30 years, 
Heart and Stroke Jump Rope for HeartTM 

encourages kids to get active by skipping rope 

while they collect pledges for heart disease and 
stroke research. The program gives children the 

chance to jump and play alongside 750,000 
other kids in more than 4,000 schools across 

Canada. As a thank you for fundraising for such 

a great cause, our school will hold a Jump Rope 
Event on Wednesday, June 15th. This involves a 

fun filled afternoon participating in different 
jumping activities outside. If you'd like to come 

join the fun, let your home room teacher know 
you're interested in helping out. Extra hands are 

always welcome to spin big ropes for others to 

jump or get in and get your own heart rate up! 
  
Heat Alert and Response System 
 
Extreme heat poses a major health risk to the public, 
especially vulnerable populations like older adults, young 
children, and the homeless, as well as those with chronic 
health conditions and those using certain medications. 
Further to a federal, provincial and municipal Heat Alert and 
Response System (HARS) pilot project carried out in 
Fredericton and three other Canadian communities in the 
summer of 2010, the Office of the Chief Medical Officer of 
Health for New Brunswick (Health Protection Branch) will 
expand to other larger urban centers across the Province in 
2016, with the intent to eventually move the system into all 
communities in 2017.  
  
The heat alert is based on the Humidex value. Alerts are 
issued to agencies or organizations that look after vulnerable 
populations.  A variety of actions can be taken to reduce 
heat stress.  The New Brunswick Public Health webpage on 
HARS is currently under construction and will be available 
soon. Information on heat stress and illness can also be 
found at http://www.hc-sc.gc.ca/ewh-
semt/pubs/climat/index-eng.php#extreme 
 
Douglas Walker 
Regional Director, Health Protection 
 

 
Attendance Matters! 

 

 

PERFECT ATTENDANCE 
FOR THE 

MONTH OF MAY 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a safe, active, and happy 

summer! 

See you in September! 
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